
 

 
17th July 2020 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
I would like to sincerely thank all parents for your support over the last few months in these 
unprecedented circumstances. 
 
We have now finalised the plans for September and we look forward to welcoming all of the 
children back. 
 
The plans will be sent to parents either today or early next week.  We understand that 
parents will need to know staggered start and finish times as soon as possible. All of this will 
be communicated to you in the letter. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to thank the staff for their ongoing hard work and 
tremendous efforts throughout the Covid-19 crisis. Thank you also to the governors for their 
ongoing advice and support throughout. 
 
The Friends Association: 
On behalf of all staff, governors, pupils and parents, I would like to say a huge thank you to 
the members of the Friends Association who are leaving this time.  Many thanks to Mrs Esau 
(who has been the Chair of the Friends Association); thank you to Mrs Matthews; thank you 
to Ms Jones.  We really appreciate all of the time and effort that you have put in to support 
the school’s fund-raising over the past several years. Best wishes to you all. 
 
 
Finally, a huge well done to the children who have completed their work at home and to the 
children who have worked hard in school.   
 
We look forward to seeing you all very soon. 
 
 
Take care and have a happy and safe summer break. 
 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs J.Westhead  
Headteacher   

 


